
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing in the City Council Chambers at 
the Police/Municipal Court Complex, 124 Old San Antonio Rd., Boerne, Texas, at 6:00 p.m. on 
May 6th, 2019 to consider the following: 
 

To consider the proposed rezoning of 134 Oak Park Drive, a total of 0.4284 acres, 
from R-1, Medium-Density Residential District to B-1, High-Density Residential and 
Neighborhood Commercial District, KAD No. 21630 Dietert Addition Lot 8 (Robert 
S Thornton LP) 

 
 
The City of Boerne desires that you, as an interested property owner, be advised as to the 
action being taken in reference to this request and invites you to attend this public hearing to 
express your desires in the matter. 
 
This meeting is wheelchair accessible. The accessible entrance is located at the front entrance 
to the building along with accessible parking spaces. 
 
IF YOU’D LIKE TO SEND YOUR RESPONSE TO THE COMMISSION, PLEASE COMPLETE 
AND RETURN THIS NOTICE BY 12:00 P.M. ON THE DATE OF THE MEETING TO: 
 

Planning & Development Dept. 
City Hall Annex 
402 E. Blanco Rd. 
P. O. Box 1677 
Boerne, Texas 78006 

 
You may return this notice whether or not you plan to attend the hearing. For further information, 
please call Laura Talley at 830-248-1528. 
 
Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________________ 
 
 _______________________________________ 
 
(   ) I favor granting this request. 
 
(   ) I oppose granting this request. 
 
Reason:_____________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________ 


